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UnwiredTools, LLC announces a potential hazard arising from the possibility of 

certain conditions occurring when the following products for Mercedes 140 and 

210 Chassis vehicles are used: 
 

Recalled Product: UTBR140 Blower Regulator & UTBR210 Blower Regulator 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hazard: It is possible for the AC blower used in Mercedes 140 and 210 chassis vehicles to 

greatly increase in current during its service life.  If this condition does occur it may be due to 

brush wear or bushing failure in the motor itself.  If this condition occurs the running current of 

the blower may increase 50% to 100%.  Some vehicles equipped with these blowers have a 

improper fuse with a 70A rating.  The proper rating for this fuse is 50A.  In addition, this fuse is 

often a slow-blow type which tolerates a substantial over-current without protecting the load 

circuit above the rating of the fuse.  If these conditions occur it is possible for the UTBR140 

and UTBR210 products to overheat and fail.  The product may stop working altogether, or it 

may catch fire and cause damage to the vehicle.  No injuries have been reported. 

 

Until a suitable replacement blower regulator can be found  customers are strongly urged to 

replace the blower motor fuse with one of a 30A rating and to have the blower motor current 

checked.   

 

UnwiredTools, LLC is recalling all UTBR140 and UTBR210 products to prevent potential 

damage to the vehicle.  For more information about this recall, please contact UnwiredTools, 

LLC.  Contact information is available at the top of this Product Recall Notice. 

 
 


